
From: “Boezio, Christiane” <cbode@amgen.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from June 8

Date: June 15, 2015 at 2:26:13 PM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

Everything went smoothly. Tom was a pleasure to work with, and quickly and efficiently 

set-up and took-down the bar area. Thanks for your service!

 

Christiane Boezio

 

Amgen

Manager, Strategic Planning and Operations

360 Binney Street

Cambridge, MA 02142

(617) 444-5167


